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FUNDRAISING 
Thank you for all the contributions to fund 
raising events throughout the year, which 
enables us to provide extra experiences and 
resources for all your children. This school year 
the children have enjoyed the pantomime in 
school, and we are all set to start renovating the 
chicken coop area as another play area for all the 
children to enjoy in the new year. Thank you so 
much for your support. We have raised an 
amazing £1985.00 from this year’s squares 
board.  
Also thank you for the £132.82 we raised from 
Christmas Jumper Day – this supports the charity 
Save The Children.   
 
RESIDENTIAL VISITS 
Year 1 and 2 overnight residential trip to Rand 
Farm takes place between 25th February and 28th 
February. Please see Parentpay for the payment 
dates. 
Year 5 and 6 residential to Whitby is 4th to 6th 
June. Please see Parentpay for the payment 
dates.  
 

LOST PROPERTY 
Last week we put a huge amount of lost property 
out for parents at the end of the day and most of 
this was not claimed. Can I please urge you to 
name all property that comes into school – 
clothes, pack-ups and water bottles and keep 
checking the names have not washed off. We 
have over 320 children in school and if items are 
not named it is very difficult to return them to 
the right person. 
 

SPRING TERM LEARNING 
You will have received topic fliers for your child’s 
class outlining their learning in all subjects this 
term via ParentPay. Each term we hold a WOW 
day to make each topic memorable and give fun, 
children hands on and practical learning 
experiences.  

Year 1 and 2 WOW day – Tuesday 4th February. 
The children can dress a member of the 
emergency services. 
Year 3 and 4 WOW day – Thursday 16th January. 
Dress up ready for a hot/wet/dry/cold climate 
We will be learning about the climate through 
different activities including art, poetry, design 
and research.  
Reception WOW day - Friday 31st Januaury. 
Reception Chinese New Year. (details on 
Tapestry). 
Year 5 and 6 WOW day – Thursday 16th March. 
Children will take part in a variety of Mayan 
activities. 
 

E-SAFETY 
The internet can be a great way for children to 
connect with friends, family and new people. An 
increasing amount of children and young people 
are using social media, gaming and live 
streaming apps to chat and share content with 
others. But connecting and sharing with people 
online can come with risks too. Many children 
will receive new electronic devices for Christmas, 
can we please remind you to check settings and 
controls as well as regularly checking your child’s 
usage of devices to keep them safe and happy 
online.  
 
STATUTORY ASSESSMENTS 
Year 1 children sit their national phonics 
screening tests w/c Monday 9th June 2025.  
Year 4 children sit their national multiplication 
tests between Monday 2nd June and Friday 13th 
June 2025.   
Year 6 children sit their statutory assessments 
w/c Monday 12th May 2025. 
Year 6 parent SAT information meeting will take 
place on Thursday 16th January 2025 at 5pm with 
the Year 6 teachers in the hall. 
Children must be in school for these statutory 
tests, please ensure they are.  
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Date and Time Event 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January Children return to school  

Wednesday 8th January 2.45pm Rand Farm parent meeting 

Thursday 9th January 1/2SV Invasion Festival trip 

Thursday 16th January 5pm Y6 parent SAT meeting 

Tuesday 28th January Y4 start swimming lessons 8 weeks  

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Monday 24th February Children return to school  

Tuesday 25th February Rand Farm 2HE 

Wednesday 26th February Rand Farm 1/2SV 

Thursday 27th February Rand Farm 1MC 
 

 
ATTENDANCE 
We are committed to providing high quality education for all our children. In order for a child to reach their full 
potential, we expect a high level of school attendance. Holidays in term time are unauthorised, unless in exceptional 
circumstances and referred to the Education Inclusion Service, who may issue a Penalty Notice.  
 
 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Free school meals are offered to children of families who receive one of the following: Universal Credit with an 
annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, Income Support, Income-based Job Seekers Allowance, 
Income-related Employment and Support Allowance, Support under Part 6 of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999, 
The guarantee element of Pension Credit, Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for the four weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax Credit), Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more 
than £16,190.  To apply follow the link below:  https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-
food-and-free-school-meals/ 
 
 

UNIFORM 
We have surplus amounts of school uniform, which we will have available on Friday Coffee Mornings or alternatively 
you can contact Mrs Elvin at school via phone on the email below and she can help with providing uniform if needed. 
Please contact us if you are in need – we are here to help.  
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